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Tēnā koe  
 

Official Information request and response  
 

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act (“OIA”) dated 29 June 2023. 
 

You have requested: 
 

All the information NZ On Air holds in any form about its July 2022 decision to provide $235,827 
to Hexwork Productions Ltd to produce a web series called "Whatuwera! with Janaye Henry” 
(subsequently renamed "2 cents 2 much”) 

 

I have attached the requested information that we are able to release:  
 

• A copy of the funding proposal for 2 Cents 2 Much submitted by Hexwork Productions Limited to 
NZ On Air. 
 

• A copy of the funding recommendation paper for 2 Cents 2 Much submitted to the NZ On Air 
Staff Investment Committee in June 2022.  

 

We have decided to withhold some information in the provided documents under Section 9(2)(b)(ii) of 
the OIA. 
 

For your information, funding provided by NZ On Air for all successful projects is searchable on our 
website. You can also sign up to receive our regular industry newsletter via our website. 
 

You have the right to refer this response to the Ombudsman if you are dissatisfied with it. More 
information on how to do this is here. NZ On Air proactively releases information in accordance with the 
Government’s commitment to the Open Government Partnership National Action Plan.  This includes 
publishing responses to requests for information under the OIA. Please note that this response (with your 
name removed) will be published on the NZ On Air website shortly and will remain on our website for 12 
months. 
 

Thank you for your interest in our work. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Sharon Kerry 
HEAD OF CORPORATE SERVICES 

Level 2 
119 Ghuznee Street 
P O Box 9744 
Wellington 6141 
New Zealand 

info@nzonair.govt.nz 
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Tel: 04 382 9524 
Fax: 04 382 9546 
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https://govt.us7.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=defea490d12b73c4ed8504b5b&id=1226faf438
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/make-a-complaint/complaining-about-access-to-official-information-551307291224432



